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Wish List 

Reminders

Our Learning

Feb. 6th 5:30-7pm 

STEM Night at Tiger Paws

Feb. 17th-

Gifted Night at the Symphony

March 1st 7-8pm @ West

FIRST Meeting for Parents of 

Gifted 

We will need recycled materials for our zoo and space unit. 

Items include small plastic items, egg cartons, 

shoeboxes etc.

All students are learning 

about the 1950s! I am having 

a blast with this unit! 

Mon / Wed groups will be 

starting an animal / zoo 

project this month. Tue/Thur

will be doing a space unit.  

Wish List

Reminders

Advocating for gifted 

students is 

something I am 

extremely 

passionate about 

doing. On Feb. 27th, 

Gifted students and 

educators are going 

to Jeff. City for their 

annual Gifted 

Advocacy Day. 

I am also wanting to 

start a parent group 

to help provide 

resources for our 

unique learners! The 

parent group will 

focus on PARENT 

needs! 


